
ST JUDE THE APOSTLE   NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 9TH  AUGUST  

      Parish Office open Mon to Fri 8.30am to 1pm & after all Masses on Sun Morning Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  ph 4600127 

Recently Deceased  

Seamus Finn                                        

Rose Giblin                                                              

Kitty Devaney                                                            

Mai Brannigan                                                        

James Downey                                                         

Damian Rogers                                                  
Mary Murray                                                         

Carmel Hennessy                                             

      Anniversaries                                              

Ellen Byrne  

Months Mind  

Anne Donnellon  

Copies of Laudato Si the Pope’s new 

Encyclical Letter  are available to 

purchase in the Parish Office priced at 

€5  

Weekl;y Diary  

Daily Mass Monday to Friday at 9.30am  

Monday evening adoration is from 7pm 

to 9pm  

Saturday 15th August Feast of 

the Assumption  Holy Day of 

Obligation Masses will be at 

9.30am & 11.00am  

This weekends Church Gate 

Collection is in Aid of 

Cheeverstown House   

 

Just a reminder that the 

Active Age are back each 

week with Bowls on 

Tuesday & Thursday from 

2pm to 4pm new members 

welcome  

 

Baptism Bookings  
if you wish to book your child in to be 
baptized here in St Judes please note 
that all bookings take place on the 1st & 
3rd Sunday of each month from 11am to 
11.30am in Room 1 in Parish Centre – 
At least one of the parents must be 
present to make a booking .  
 

 
 
Youth 2000 Summer Festival, Cistercian 

College, Roscrea, Co Tipperary from 

Thursday 13th Sunday 16th August. For 

young people aged 16-35, an 

opportunity not to be missed to 

experience the Catholic faith and meet 

many new people, with over 1000 young 

people from all corners of Ireland 

attending last year. The festival is 

donation only. Free buses available from 

all around Ireland. For more info and to 

book online, see 

www.youth2000.ie or phone 

01 6753690 

 A chanted Taizé Prayer on the 

10th anniversary of the death of 

Br Roger, founder of the 

ecumenical monastic 

community of Taizé. will take 

place in St Paul’s Church Aaron 

Quay  at 7.30pm on Sunday 

16th August  – to be in 

solidarity with the brothers in 

Taizé who start their Evening 

Prayer at 8.30 French time.  

Toddlers World New Class following on 

the success of our 

Thursday morning class 

we now  have a extra class 

running  on Saturday 

mornings from 10.30 to 

11.45 each week Toddlers 

World is   a fun interactive 

class for children aged between 4 

months to 4 years which takes place  in 

Pastoral Centre hall  also each Thursday 

morning from 10.00  to 11.15 am  

suitable for parents, grandparents& 

carers to bond with their little ones and 

to socialise and make new friends drop 

in class no need to pre book phone 

Amanda for more information 086 

1700806 email 

toddlersworld.dublin@gmail.com 

Reflection on Sunday's Gospel 

The Word of God Does Not Go on 
Holidays. 

19th Sunday Ordinary Time 9th August, 
2015 John 6:41-51                      

Today’s gospel shows Jesus disputing 
with those who (understandably) 

cannot understand his claim to be flesh 

that is eaten for eternal life. How can 
he be saying these things after all we 
know his family. He is a local and just 
an ordinary person in their eyes. Jesus 
asks them to look beyond that same 
ordinary reality and recognise two 

things: a) that the meeting with him is 
not by chance but by God's grace; and 
b) that it is a meeting that has great 

significance, not merely here and now 
but for all eternity. The Christian 

community is the Body of Christ. St. Paul 

asks us to stop moaning and 'be friends' . In 

the Body of Christ gathered around his table 
we become friends with God and with one 

another. As Jesus put a human face on God, 

let us with Gods help be the means of 

bringing this love to one another. 

40th Jubilee 
Commemorative Booklet 

It is planned to launch this booklet at the 
Parish’s 40th Anniversary Celebratory Dinner on 

17th October 2015. In order to ensure, as far as 

possible, that all Parish groups/activities are 

included, we would greatly appreciate any 
contributions of old photographs or other 

memorabilia – even an interesting story or 

memory relating to any aspect of our Parish 

over those 40 years. 
Photographs/memories/articles etc. can be 

scanned and e-mailed to jubilee40@dublin.com 

or left into the Parish Office (clearly marked 

40th Jubilee) by the end of August at the latest. 

[Originals will be copied and returned]. 
Alternatively, call David at 087-2234252. 

40
th

 Jubilee Celebratory 

Dinner(with Music, Song and 

Dance)on Saturday, 17th 

October 2015 in The Red Cow Moran 

Hotel.Tickets: €35 each (includes 

transport both ways) are available 

through the Parish Office. Further details 

available by e-mailing: 

jubilee40@dublin.com 

The Courtyard Café- Our 

current tenants Helen 

Purcell & Mary Farrell 

who have run our parish 

café for the past 11 

years are retiring on 

Friday 14th August we 

thank them for all their 

hard work and 

commitment to keeping our parish café 

open and wish them well for their 

retirement . The café will close on Friday 

14th Aug for two weeks for 

refurbishment  but we are happy to say 

it will be reopening for business under 

new management  on Sunday 30th 

August we hope you will continue to 

support our parish café . 
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